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I oppose ranked choice voting. It muddy’s the waters and does NOT reflect the will of 

the people. It will create confusion. I have been an election watcher and see how 

voters do not follow simple instructions. With rank choice voting, filling out the ballot 

will be a nightmare. Oregonians do not need more confusion. 


